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Patriam's CFO Ludvig Fredriksson leaves his post 
Today, August 17, 2022, Patriam announces that the company's Chief Financial Officer (CFO) 
Ludvig Fredriksson has resigned from his employment. He will continue his employment until 
November 2022 and the company will immediately begin a process to recruit a new CFO.  

Ludvig has been employed at Patriam since the beginning of 2018 and has been CFO since 
November 2020. 

"We would like to thank Ludvig for all his efforts within Patriam and wish him all the best in his 
future undertakings," comments Andreas Holmberg, CEO of Patriam. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Andreas Holmberg, CEO 
E-mail: andreas.holmberg@patriam.se 
Phone: +46 702093040 

 

About Patriam  
Patriam is a family-owned real estate developer based in Stockholm. The group was founded in 2015 
and has its roots in the EBAB Group, which is one of Sweden's largest in projects and property 
development. Patriam is an experienced developer that focuses on attractive locations where both 
demand and purchasing power are expected to be good. Patriam is currently working on a handful of 
projects in Stockholm. 

 


